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The creative juices have been flowing at Southridge! We hope you enjoyed viewing your child’s art work on Tuesday night – the children have been proudly telling us where their work is displayed at home – on the wall, cupboard, on top of the television and piano!
They have also enjoyed some fabulous activities over the course of this week:
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Year 4 have worked with Northern Print and practised the art of printing and building up pictures.
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Year 3 had a visiting artist from the 
Laing Art Gallery and studied Picasso. 
Year 2 worked with an artist from the Shipley Art Gallery and painted in watercolours.
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Year 1 enjoyed a silk painting and felt making workshop. They have produced a fabulous felt banner and colourful silk bunting to display in school.
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Reception children visited the ‘House of Objects’ at the Rising Sun and also felt very grown up when they visited the High School. They watched students perform in the Drama Studio and did printing in the Art Rooms. They also enjoyed a dance and drama workshop with Piccolo Music.   
Our youngest children in Nursery have been very busy this week with their own Printing Studio and designed gorgeous t-shirts!
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In Assembly every day Mrs Rosario introduced the children to our ‘Artist of the Day - Matisse, Klimt, Picasso, John Waterhouse and Bridget Riley. We hope the children are able to tell you a fact or two about them!
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Each year group has also taken part in a dance workshop this week.

A group of children also designed and created a stunning banner for our entrance hall displaying our core values with a parent - Mrs Fraser.

Finally, the children have thoroughly enjoyed watching all our talented musicians perform in assemblies across the week – violinists, recorder players and the choir!

What a week! 
I hope you enjoy the snippets of conversations above - they’ve been heard throughout the week from our children!

SOUTHRIDGE FIRST SCHOOL








This is the best day ever!





That was AWESOME!





This day has gone so quickly!





I’m proud of what I’ve done today!










